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[image: ]Citizens concerned with the long term management of our working landscapes, agriculture, and coastal resources, should tune in to the Planning Commission hearings on the Gaviota Coast Plan.
 
Adoption of the Gaviota Coast Plan will have far-reaching implications for generations to come which makes the review and approval process critically important.  Residents and landowners within the plan area have spent the last seven years developing a plan based upon their inherent knowledge of the land and its stewardship.  These residents are concerned with the generation of 1,300 pages of materials that have been developed by County staff and consultants.
 
"The Gaviota Coast is one of the last remaining working agricultural landscapes in Southern California. The coastal hills provide areas for grazing cattle, orchards and other crops in the deep soils and mild climate. Agriculture on the Gaviota Coast is an important part of the local cultural history and contributes to the County's largest industry.
 
The climate and soils of the Gaviota Coast provide ample opportunities for grazing and the cultivation of various crops. The Plan Area contains 94,267 acres (93.2%) of lands zoned for agricultural use, of which 3,204 acres are classified as Important Farmlands by the State Department of Conservation as highly suitable for cultivation."
 
The newly released materials address voluminous comments, concerns, and revisions suggested by the public, Gaviota residents, and the County's Agricultural Advisory Committee.  The Planning Commission commenced the hearing of this plan on July 27th and will continue their review and discussion on September 14th with a possible Special Hearing on September 19th.  For more information and to review the plan go to:
http://longrange.sbcountyplanning.org/planareas/gaviota/gaviota.php
 
The Santa Barbara County Agricultural Advisory Committee and the Santa Barbara County Cattleman's Association are taking a close look at the plan.  Over 50 comment letters were submitted on the Draft Environmental Impact Report and can be viewed at the link above.  Public comments will be accepted throughout the hearing process.  
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